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University Council on Teaching Meeting of Monday, October 18, 2021 12:30-2:00, Zoom 
Meeting  

Attendees: Kathleen Bailey, Billy Soo, Patricia Tabloski, Anna Karpovsky, Daniel Daly, 
Julia Devoy, Jacqueline Lerner, Kristin Heyer, Jessica Black, Sarah Castricum, Shaylonda 
Barton, Stacy Grooters, Sylvia Sellers-Garcia, Peter Pinto  
 
The meeting began with a presentation on the experiences of students in regards to BC approved 
advising. An undergraduate representative of UGBC presented in front of the committee in order 
to provide an accurate reflection of both the data collected by the UGBC and the summary of 
UGBC’s findings.  
 
The week previous to the UCT meeting, UGBC conducted a survey evaluating student 
experience in advising. This survey was offered to all students through a voluntary manner 
outside. Overall, UGBC noticed frustration from many of the students who completed the 
survey, though the majority of frustration seemed to stem from MCAS students in particular.   
 
The general goal of UGBC in conducting this survey was to understand the current advising 
situation that students are facing so that the BC academic experience can best help students find 
meaning and succeed. 
 
Regarding advising itself, UGBC provided a list of general goals for advisors:  

• focus on cura personalis 
• provide a more holistic approach to advising  
• know the core curriculum 
• know their degree requirements 
• know the BC community 
• know the different opportunities on campus 
• know their expectations 
• know their student 

 
The UGBC survey consisted of an online survey using google form that was conducted on 
O’Neill 



4. Students studying Finance and History rated their experience 8+ more often than others 
5. Lower ratings came from Chemistry, Biology, Lynch School, IS 
6. There was a wide range of ratings across majors  

 
Key Questions/Responses 
Question 1: Who do you primarily rely on for academic advising? 
Answer: 1/3 responded “Friend”, 1/3 responded “University Advisor”, 1/3 responded “Faculty 
member who is not advisor”  
 



 
A committee member asked: Regarding the mental health question, would this be a direct mental 
health check in or more of a non-academic check in where mental health can be brough up by 
either the student or the faculty?  
 
The UGBC representative answered that both would be preferred but a single check would be 
most feasible. The check in does not need to be a space where students must present all their 
serious mental health issues. Students who do need serious resources could be pointed to UCS or 


